

Richardson Endowed Primary School PTFA Registered Charity: 1091323

In 2021, Richardson Endowed Primary School is 300 years old! The PTFA would like you to help us celebrate, and we invite all children to take part in our **Challenge 300**.

Set over 300 days (Monday 1st February to Saturday 27th November), we challenge the children to do 300 of something...run or walk 300 laps of the garden, bake 300 cupcakes, build something with 300 pieces of Lego, cycle 300km, skip 300 times with a rope, write a 300 word story, collect 300 things, stay silent for 300 minutes...or anything of their own choice (it doesn't have to be 300 in one go - remember there are 300 days!). There will be certificates for all who take part, and some prizes, and there is no limit to the number of challenges someone can do. If your child is in Year 6, they can still take part and share their results whenever they have them.

Please keep track of your child's activities, share their progress with us and let us know when they have completed their challenge by emailing <a href="mailto:smalleyrichardsonptfa@gmail.com">smalleyrichardsonptfa@gmail.com</a> or via our Facebook page, so that we can share updates - your child might inspire someone else's challenge! (In accordance with GDPR, we will not use your email address or details other than for the Challenge 300. We would like to share each participating child's first name and class alongside their challenges, on our Facebook page and the school website, unless you let us know otherwise).

If you would like to raise much needed funds for the PTFA through sponsorship, this would be much appreciated, and a sponsor form is available. We are very limited in how we can fundraise at the moment, and would appreciate any sponsorship or donations, although this is completely optional, and our main aim is to have fun celebrating the school's 300th birthday together, even when we are apart.

Any money raised can be paid into the PTFA bank account:

Co-Op Smalley Richardson PTFA

Sort Code: 08-92-99 Account number: 65895564

(Or email us for alternative ways to pay.)

Parents and relatives, if you would like to challenge yourselves to take part and raise sponsorship too, we'd love that!

Many thanks for your continued support. We look forward to seeing what you come up with! The PTFA